
 

 

 
 
 
May 15, 2023 
 
Families,   
 
Thank you to everyone who provided their thoughts and feedback since we shared upcoming changes in 
the J.L. Ilsley High Family of Schools! Your feedback is meaningful in helping us create a strong transition 
plan for all students that will experience changes in September.
 
We know the success of each student’s experience will depend on a strong transition plan. We wanted 
your input on how we could best support your child to ensure their success and well-being through this 
transition.  
 
We have heard from more than 175 participants who shared over 115 thoughts and offered over 2,300 
ratings on ThoughtExchange. To see the summary report from ThoughtExchange, click here. 
 
What’s next? 

 
Your perspectives and thoughts have been shared directly with schools and will help to develop 
transition plans that reflect the needs of each student. You can expect regular communication from 
school principals soon as more information becomes available about transition plans.  
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions, please reach out to your school principal or 
connect@hrce.ca. As always, we will continue to update our website with answers to your questions.  
 
All the best,   

 
Steve Gallagher  
Regional Executive Director  
Halifax Regional Centre for Education  

 

https://www.hrce.ca/node/41707
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